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Greetings from your North Central Chapter SCCM leadership team! 
We hope you are healthy, safe and finding time for self care during 
these unprecedented times.  Thank you for all of your hard work 
caring for covid-19 patients.   

As the pandemic continues, so too, does the North Central chapter.  We are focusing on 
virtual educational events for the remainder of the year, but we hope that 2021 allows 
for more in person events to reconnect and network.   

 

Educational events:   
Webinars autumn/fall 2020  

- Management of the pregnant mechanically ventilated covid patient  
- Burnout, moral distress, decision making in covid  
- Racial inequities in the era of COVID19 
- Critical care in rural settings 

 
Watch your email for details re: date, time & zoom link.  Though not available at this 
time, we are hoping to offer CME in the future.  ​Contact a chapter officer if you can help 
make this happen!  
 

 
Special thanks to Dr. Erin Wieruszewski for a fantastic webinar in May 2020  

“​Stop the Bleed: An Update on Emergent Anticoagulation Reversal”​.  
You can catch the recorded webinar in its entirety here: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/z49IN4vCsUFJTYXHzV3vWagfFK_CT6a81iEerqZcxEl6K8U
f4RuQ1IncTVrhjzZX​   ​Password: 0I$qh1i+ 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/z49IN4vCsUFJTYXHzV3vWagfFK_CT6a81iEerqZcxEl6K8Uf4RuQ1IncTVrhjzZX
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/z49IN4vCsUFJTYXHzV3vWagfFK_CT6a81iEerqZcxEl6K8Uf4RuQ1IncTVrhjzZX


 

 

Social Media 
Do you have news you’d like to share?  Want to spark a discussion?  Spread the word 
about your most recent publication?  Join us on twitter or facebook!  
 
Twitter:  @NorthCenSCCM    Facebook:  NorthCentralSCCM 
 
For specialty section and Knowledge Education Group (KEGs) discussions and forums 
check out ​SCCM connect 
 

 

We are excited to introduce the newest members of our North Central Chapter 
leadership team: 
 
Treasurer, Charles ​Ojielo​, MD  
 
North Dakota representative Adam Hohman, DNP 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

Contact us, we want to hear from you!  
-Is there something missing in this newsletter? 
-Do you have a great idea for chapter growth, event, or you want to give a lecture?  
-Are you looking to play a larger role in the chapter?  We still are looking to fill the 
following roles: 

-Iowa representative 
-South Dakota representative 
-Wisconsin representative 

 
Contact us at ​NorthCentralSCCM@gmail.com​ with feedback or to volunteer.  
 
 President 
Nneka Sederstrom, 
Nneka.sederstrom@childrensmn.org 
 
Past President  
Deanna Sellers, 
deannasellers@gmail.com 
 
Secretary 
Erin Brokl, ​edurner28@gmail.com 
 

Treasurer 
Charles ​Ojielo​ ​mcjelo@yahoo.com 
 
MN representative 
William Wagner, 
williamwagnermd@yahoo.com 
 
North Dakota representative  
Adam Hohman, 
Adam.Hohman@ndsu.edu  

 
 

 

 
 

Stay safe, and be well! 
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